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To
The President and the Members
of Vereinigung der Deutsch-Girechischen Gesellschaften e.V.

Athens, February 17th, 2014
Subject: Verification of donations received
Dear President,
Dear Members,
It is perhaps one of those times when words cannot describe or evoke what we feel in the
SOS Children’s Villages Greece, for your most generous decision taken to support our work,
our children and our country.
Children in crisis know no cultural or national boundaries. This support, having our children
and our country in your hearts and your minds, make for a brighter and more hopeful future
and it becomes much more valuable due to the increasing economic hardship in Greece.
Your support to our work gives another dimension to the meaning of “giving”, to the
meaning of “solidarity” and strongly proves that “we are one Family”. We feel blessed for

your presence, we feel blessed for the support of all the members of VDGG e.V.

We have received the following amounts in our account in the National Bank of Greece:

Date Amount

28.02.2013 8.212,28 Euro
18.04.2013 3.692,00 Euro
19.08.2013 2.385,00 Euro
03.01.2014 1.124,00 Euro
31.03.2014 8.069,46 Euro
18.12.2014 2.500,00 Euro

which we have used for the benefit of the children being under the protection of SOS
Children’s Villages Greece and living in the SOS Children’s Villages Vari-Athens, Plagiari-
Thessaloniki and Thrace-Alexandroupolis.
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| would like to express the gratitude of our Board of Directors and members of the
Association, a big “thank you” from our SOS Mothers and co-workers and much love from
our children which is the least we can feel and say to all of you, friends and supporters.
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